

Wayne Ward, Michelle Wilson, Township of Brock:

The Sunderland Agriculture Society would like to thank you for giving us the opportunity to have a say in the Sunderland Arena project priorities.

After a discussion with our board we would like to say that our major concern continues to be the size of the ice surface. We would like to see the 80' x 200' option for this project. I think for us this would allow more space for vendors and entertainment and allow us to continue to grow the fair. We are a small town and are involved in many different activities so we also believe that a larger ice surface is extremely important for the future of our hockey, ringette and figure skating groups to allow them to be competitive and to host important events. Our second priority would be the moving the men's bathroom and improving the bathrooms overall to make these easily accessible and comfortable for all events that happen in the arena and at the fairgrounds.

We are looking forward to seeing this project get underway and are excited for the future of the Sunderland Memorial Arena.

Thanks
Debbie Brethour
Sunderland Fair President